City of Sedona Sustainability Department
221 Brewer Road, South Building, Sedona, Arizona 86336

Addendum No. 1 to RFQ No. 2022/23-001
Professional Services for Off Highway Vehicle Use Environmental Impact Assessment

August 25, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:
The City of Sedona, Arizona is issuing this Addendum No. 1 to the Request for Qualifications cited above as
originally issued at the time of solicitation for statements of qualifications for the Professional Services for Off

Highway Vehicle Use Environmental Impact Assessment project. For any statement of qualifications to be
considered responsible and responsive, receipt of this addendum must be acknowledged.

This Addendum contains one (1) page, including this page.
This Addendum changes the following:
1. Submitted question:

Is the question submittal deadline September 7, as stated on page 6, or is it September 9, as stated on
page 77

RESPONSE: The question submittal deadline is no later than 4:00 p.m. on September 9, 2022,
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

| have received Addendum No. 1 for the Professional Services for Off Highway Vehicle Use Environmental Impact
Assessment project as described above and acknowledge it as part of the Contract Documents for this project.

Print Business Name Date

Signature Title

Addendum No. 1 issued by Alicia Peck, Sustainability Manager, City of Sedona.
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Alicia Peek Date
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